
Results from Parent Survey 2016  

Summary and key findings 
 

 There were 170 responses to the survey from a total of around 460 

families with children at the school. 

 There was an overwhelmingly positive response to questions about 

respect, inclusion and a lack of prejudice or discrimination. 

 One particular area of concern reflected parents’ difficulty with parking 

at both sites at the start and end of the school day. With 36 responses 

commenting on this problem, it was by far the most notable issue raised. 

This will helpfully inform ongoing discussions with Guildford Borough 

Council about parking and road safety at both sites. 

 There were 105 responses relating to before and after school provision 

and these were very positive about the quality of relationships with staff 

and the balance of activities provided. 

 Five responses asked that we consider facilitating homework activities at 

Clubs+ and PUPS and this is something that we will explore further. 

 While most responses were satisfied with the type and quantity of food 

available at Clubs+ and PUPS, some responses indicated a wish to see a 

larger meal provided. This would have to be balanced against trying to 

keep costs down for parents.  

 There were many comments that provided really helpful feedback for 

the school and several individual suggestions have already resulted in a 

response and a change in our practice. We are extremely grateful to all 

the parents who took the time to complete the survey and have been 

encouraged by the many positive comments received. 

 The survey results will be discussed further at the next meeting of the 

“Every Child Matters” governors’ committee meeting in May. 
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After school care – Clubs+ and PUPS 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


